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I oppose HB1154. i feel this is an overreach of government. Property owners have 

been managing and spending their own funds to ensure we have safe water.  For the 

state of Oregon to try and step in  to manage our water and monitor or charge for 

water is unlawful based on property ownership rights and will be taken to court. if you 

want to manage water manage those on city water and charge them more for your 

services to provide safe water.  


